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B. Gratrix, Infrastructure Planning Engineer provided an update concerning the Dunlop Street Corridor
Improvements from Ferndale Drive to Anne Street

Mr. Gratrix advised that the Ontario Ministry of Transportation (MTO) is planning for Highway 400
improvements at the Dunlop Street interchange, Anne Street crossing and Sunnidale Road Crossing.

Mr. Gratrix discussed the following alternative design concept drawings:

· Alternative Design Concept 1 - Preliminary Preferred Alternative;
· Alternative Design Concept 2; and
· Alternative Design Concept 3

Mr. Gratrix commented that there are plans to enhance pedestrian infrastructure which will improve
accessibility by providing sidewalks on both sides of the Dunlop Street Corridor.

Mr. Gratrix commented that the Ministry of Transportation plans to start construction of the Anne
Street crossing bridge in 2020 followed by Sunnidale Road Crossing and then Dunlop Street
interchange.  Mr. Gratrix highlighted that the Ministry of Transportation have plans to schedule open
houses related to the Highway 400 improvements in 2020.
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